
NOTICE  OF BID REQUEST 
 
The VILLAGE OF BRADLEY is requesting Sealed Bids for the proposed 2020 
Curb & Sidewalk Program 
 
Sealed Proposals for the improvements described below will be received at the 
office of the VILLAGE OF BRADLEY, 147 S. Michigan Ave, Bradley, Illinois 
60915 until 10:00 A.M. July 24, 2020 and at such time will be opened and 
publicly read aloud. 
 
Proposed Improvements:   Sidewalk and Curb Removal and Replacement at 
various locations throughout the Village. 
 
Prevailing Wage Rates Apply  
 
Bid Specifications and Proposal Forms are available at the office of the 
Village Engineer, MG2A, 240 N. Industrial Dr., Bradley, IL, 60915, Phone 815-
939-4921 or Electronic bid packets are available by email.  Please contact 
jgreer@mg2a.com 


